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Dear Drs. Paula Austin, Christopher Kennedy, and Robyn Spencer:
I am pleased to submit my manuscript “Teaching in Grief: Critical Reflections, Redefining Justice, and a Reorientation to Teaching” for the “Teaching Black Lives Matter” special issue. If there is any additional information that I need to submit in order to be considered, please feel free to let me know.

Sincerely,

Heather Cherie Moore, Ph.D.
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